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Date: November 13, 2015
To: Members of Planning and Growth Management Committee
From: Councillor Mark Grimes
Subject: Request to defer PG8.10 Mimico-Judson Regeneration Study Area — Directions Report

Dear Members,

As the local Councillor for the study area, | am requesting that you defer this item to the January 2016
Planning and Growth Management Committee. My community and | have some concerns about the
recommendations in this report, and | would appreciate the opportunity to discuss them further with
ward 6 residents, area land owners, and city staff. | believe deferring this item to January will allow

sufficient time to come to a resolution satisfactory to all parties.

Thank you for your consideration of my request. If you have any questions or concerns, please don't

hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

s

Mark Grimes

Councillor Ward 6

T: 416.397.9273
F:416.397.9279

E:councillor_grimes@toronto.ca
www.markgrimes.ca




